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East Gippsland Bowls Division Inc. 

 

    B.V.R.R. Report: 22/02/2018 
  

 Attended the B.V.R.R. Meeting at RAAF Meeting Room on Wednesday 21st  February 2018 

 New Bowls Victoria Logo:                                                                                                                                       
Clubs do not need new shirts, both Logo’s are acceptable.                                                                              
Clothing Manufactures/shops still have to sell existing stock.                                                                                                                                             
(An explanation has been sent out to all Clubs to relay to their members.) 

 Mobile Phones:                                                                                                                                                                                                        
are to be switched off during Pennant and above, if a player is waiting on an urgent phone call 
then they must give the phone to the Umpire. 

 

 E.G.B.D. Midweek Pennant Survey was commented upon, stating that it was by choice if 
bowlers did not want to play Midweek Pennant and that it was their loss.  

 Winter Pennant:                                                                                                                                                        
Clubs in Victoria have instigated Winter Pennant and stated that it was very successful.                       
(Great idea?) 

 Uniforms for Pennant: If Clubs have registered with Bowls Vic their club shirts/ trousers etc,  
then those colours can be worn in Pennant, (navy, black, white etc )                                                             
However if Clubs only registered their tops with Bowls Vic. then bowlers may choose what colour 
they wear as long as it has the Bowls Logo on the trousers etc. (With Club approval) 

 1.3 HEADWEAR: 
 White, Coloured or Registered Club coloured headwear may be worn.                                                               
 Such headwear, in all  Pennant and above Competitions must have the Bowls Australia logo.                                                                   
 White block hats with club hatband maybe worn (no logo required).                                                                   
 Headwear is always optional, however Bowls Victoria recommends all Members protect 
 themselves from the elements at all times. 
 

 Super Veterans:                                                                                                                                                                    
Clubs were reporting that their Super Veteran Days were very successful and that the greens 
were full. (Maybe we could bring this day back into our 2018-2019 calendar) 

 Women’s Country Week Carnival:                                                                                                                            
March 2018 Geelong Bowls Region Event will be staged at Clubs in the Geelong Bowls Region 
from Sunday 18 March thru to Friday 23 March 2018. 

 Vic Open: 16th - 23rd November 2018 

 Fay Lewis:  F. Lewis.                                                                                                         
Bowls Victoria Region Representative 


